Beth Petrich

From: Kim Love <Kim@watermarkhomesnc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 2:56 PM
To: Beth Petrich

Subject: FW: The Reserve

Beth please see below.

Thanks!

Kim Love

Watermark Homes, Inc.

1308 Ft Bragg Road Suite 201
Fayetteville, NC 28305

Phone: 910-483-2229

Fax: 910-484-1001

Email: Kim@watermarkhomesnc.com

-----QOriginal Message-----

From: Amber Pierce [mailto:buscobeachnc@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 11:27 AM

To: Brady Rufenacht <brady@watermarkhomesnc.com>; Amber Plerce <homecobuilders@earthlink.net>
Cc: Sharon Timothy <sharon@watermarkhomesnc.com>

Subject: Re: The Reserve

Hi Brady,

Please accept this email as authorization from Pierce Development, LLC to Watermark Homes to apply for the Septic
Permits for The Reserve, Lots 13, 14, 15 & 17.

Please let me know if you need any further information or documentation.

Best Regards,
Jimmy and Amber Pierce




